BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BILLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of November 5, 1959

Five members were present: H, Cook, Jr,.
Re Be Biron
J. Scalovino
R; Mowr N
He Guerin

A plan of land presented by Mr. John Starzah et., ux. was
signed as one that did not need a public hearing.

The subdivision of lMr. Paul Coderred entitled "Rakeville
Villa" to be located on Wrentham Road was approved by the Boa
It was officially signed at this meetinge.

Re Bernard Eiron
Clerk
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